ASWD TO HOST THE WESTERN CAPE & SA CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPS
Athletics SWD has the pleasure to announce that they will host the Western Cape Cross Country Championships on 30 August and the National SA Cross Country Championships on 13 September 2014 at Olympia School, Pacaltsdorp – George.
ASA today distributed the official Team Manual and relevant information to all the provinces.  More information will be distributed in the next couple of weeks. 
We are looking forward in receiving the country’s top runners.
For more information kindly contact Michélle Jacobsz at the ASWD Office at 044-8730023.
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